
October 9, 2019 

Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

RE:   Request Commission Approval of Tariff Sheet No. 0.1 for Evergy Missouri Metro, 
Adoption Notice 

Dear Secretary: 

Evergy Metro, Inc. d/b/a as Evergy Missouri Metro (“Evergy”) seeks approval from the Missouri 
Public Service Commission of the enclosed Adoption Notice tariff sheet. The original sheet 
reflects Evergy adopting the tariffs of Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) due to the 
merger authorized by the Missouri Public Service Commission in Case No. EM-2018-0012. 

On September 6, 2019, KCP&L filed a similar Adoption Notice tariff sheet for P.S.C. MO Tariff 
Book 7 (Tracking No. JE-2020-0045), however, an Adoption Notice for P.S.C. MO Tariff Book 2 
was erroneously excluded. This filing seeks to correct that oversight. 

Thank you for your consideration of these tariffs.  Please contact me directly at (816) 556-2532 
or james.ferneau@evergy.com  if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ James Ferneau 
Jim Ferneau 
Supervisor, Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosure: 
Letter of Transmittal 
Proposed tariff sheet 

cc: Brad Lutz 
Rob Hack 
Roger Steiner  
Office of Public Council 
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